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                            NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
 
The 2017 Annual General Meeting of ISWC shall take place during the forthcoming World 
Championships on Fuerteventura - 30thJune to 5th July.   
                                                                                                                                                                                                
The exact day and time will be announced during the event, depending upon wind conditions 
and the competition schedule. 
 
Membership 
 
4.a) - FULL MEMBERSHIP shall upon payment of the prescribed annual subscription be open 
to any speedsailor. Every member has one vote. 
 
Agenda 
 
Business at the AGM shall comprise:  
a) Chairman’s Report  
b) Secretary’s Report  
c) Financial Statement  
d) Future championships 
e) Any other matters 
 
Proposals  
to change Class Rules or Articles of Constitution, with details of supporting members, shall 
be sent to the Executive Secretary (IWA) no later than 20th June. 
 
Full Members unable to attend the AGM  and vote in person will be able to submit a ballot 
paper by email. 
 
Membership Renewals – may be completed online - here 
 
 
Proposals & Nominations should be sent to - IWA Executive Secretary, Ceri Williams. 
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